Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners Principal



Dear families and community,

To coincide with Public Education Week, we would like to welcome all parents, caregivers, family members and friends to our Gilgandra Public School Open Day afternoon on **Wednesday 7 August, 3:30-5:30pm**. Please come and join us as we open our classrooms to showcase some of the outstanding learning opportunities available to our students. Afternoon tea will be provided.

To go into the draw to win our generous lucky door prize, you will need to collect 4 stamps from the following –

- Your child's classroom
- An additional infants or primary class
- Science or Cultural Studies classroom
- The Library (mini Lit interventions, Technology, school survey)

Our students are so proud of their school, and we look forward to seeing you there!

Mick Darcy Principal

Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners
Principal
Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Dear families and community,

To coincide with Public Education Week, we would like to welcome all parents, caregivers, family members and friends to our Gilgandra Public School Open Day afternoon on **Wednesday 7 August, 3:30-5:30pm**. Please come and join us as we open our classrooms to showcase some of the outstanding learning opportunities available to our students. Afternoon tea will be provided.

To go into the draw to win our generous lucky door prize, you will need to collect 4 stamps from the following –

- Your child's classroom
- An additional infants or primary class
- Science or Cultural Studies classroom
- The Library (mini Lit interventions, Technology, school survey)

Our students are so proud of their school, and we look forward to seeing you there!

Mick Darcy Principal